Coronavirus Statement, updated 14 September 2020

The UK continues to be in the midst of a pandemic that has cost too many lives. Surf Sheffield vows
to be part of the solution — not the problem.

We will only run events in line with government guidelines for the phased restarting of the economy.
Currently, the law allows meetings of up to six people outside or inside. At Surf Sheffield, we are
continuing to work on ways to run our events in line with this measure, including running smaller
events and virtual activities.

Furthermore, we actively promote the government policies of wearing face masks in public places,
socially distancing at two metres as standard, or one metre with additional measures, and washing
hands frequently, for at least twenty seconds, in hot water and with soap.

At our events, we will ask members for contact details and register their presence to enable
compliance track and trace services if a member tests positive.

We ask that members do not attend events if they display symptomes, as laid out on the government
website, and advise that they get tested immediately.

Having attended a Surf Sheffield events, if a member tests positive, we request that they inform us
immediately, so that we can support track and trace procedures.

We at Surf Sheffield believe that, until a safe vaccine is available, the best way to limit the spread of
Coronavirus is by taking active communal responsibility to help stop its spread.

For more information, see the government’s online coronavirus guidelines at
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus




